
 

 

Community Education 
Report – May 2025 

 
Classes 

 Tiger Cub Basketball was held on a few Saturdays in January/February.  Coach Noble 

and Coach Boehning split the instruction along with a bunch of varsity basketball players. 

41 students participated. 
 

 We have a few teachers interested in offering summer classes.  Details are being worked 

out. 
 

Driver Education 

 Session 2 of the Classroom Training was completed in March.  36 students were enrolled 

in the training. 
 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training sign-ups are currently happening.  Mr. Larson will 

be doing the trainings himself.  The start date is to be determined.  Mr. Larson is working 

on getting the car from Ford in Owatonna. 
 

Facilities 

 Medford Wrestling Boosters held their tournament on Sunday, January 12th, 2025. 

 The Medford After Prom Committee held their Glow Dance Fundraiser Saturday, 

January 25th, 2025. 

 The Medford Fire Department held their Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, March 16th, 2025. 

 The MEPA/Music Department carnival was held on Sunday, March 16th, 2025. 

 Just for Kix(Owatonna) held their Minis Dance Recital on Saturday, March 22nd, 2025 in 

the Auditorium. 

 JO Volleyball Tourneys were held Saturday, April 5th & Sunday, April 6th, 2025. 
 

Tiger Club 

 Alicia Stephens is the new School Year Coordinator.  She started in late January. 
 

 Summer Tiger Club will start Monday, June 9th.  We have 64 total students registered so 

far.  Jess Karge will be the Summer Coordinator. 
 

 For next school year we have 65 total students registered of which 34 will attend before 

school and 57 will attend after school. 
 

 The Tiger Club Program received a grant through United Way for $20,000 for the 2025-

2026 School Year.  If United Way is fully funded, the grant will be for $25,000. 


